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Next  Meeting  
March 19 2022 

@ 10 am 

 
Andrews United 

Methodist Church 
Andrews, NC 

 
 

DKG  International Art 

Gallery Call for  Spring 

Submissions! 

 

 

Submissions  now open  
Jan. 15th – Feb. 15th . 

You can do this!  

 
Contact Dedra Davis 

NC  DKG Liaison to 

International Arts & 

Humanities Jury if you 

have questions or need 

assistance.  
 

 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

NC DKG President 

Beth Winstead  

                   

mailto:kkantz@jcpsmail.org
mailto:dedraann@gmail.com
https://gallery.dkg.org/index.php/gallery-submissions/
mailto:dedraann@gmail.com
mailto:Winsteadncdkg%20@gmail.com
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Register and Participate         

in the 2022 Convention  

With a new year comes new beginnings! Make this the year you partici-

pate fully in the 2022 NC DKG Convention to be held in Asheville on 

April 29-May1 by presenting a workshop, honoring a friend with an ad, 

raising money for your chapter by being a vendor, and volunteering your 

time.  

The proposal form to present a workshop is on the NC DKG Conven-

tion webpage and is due January 25. Proposals should fall into one of the 

four focus strands—Teaching and Learning, DKG Society, Self-Care, and 

Creative Fun. Contact Second Vice President Tammy Cullom, workshop 

coordinator, with questions. Ads for the convention program, due March 

15, are a great way to honor/ memorialize chapter members or cele-

brate chapter projects. Program editor Carol Bostian will be happy to 

help you create the ad or brainstorm your topic with you. Vendors are 

needed for the Marketplace to be open on Saturday afternoon. Fill out 

the Vendor form or contact Dr. Barbara Perry-Sheldon with questions. 

Volunteers will make this convention successful. There are lots of ways 

to help, so check out the form or contact Convention Chair Connie 

Savell.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedqHI9nRqamdIuD8PVMXJcUlLzReDLbPmGPNhRkoCM1J3Upg/viewform
https://www.ncdkg.org/2022-convention.html
https://www.ncdkg.org/2022-convention.html
mailto:tammyncdkg@gmail.com%20%3ctammyncdkg@gmail.com%3e;
mailto:ncdkgnews@gmail.com%20%3cncdkgnews@gmail.com%3e;
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScW5CW6xvczXBFeO8Om-v8Fpe3lXFRgsZit016E7PkvRiJUBA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeo_I-K_WJ_QxyZ1RO7urCPWvxThYkYtXY9hAmSoqt-q5hotQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
mailto:cps2017eta@gmail.com%20%3ccps2017eta@gmail.com%3e;
mailto:cps2017eta@gmail.com%20%3ccps2017eta@gmail.com%3e;
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Please remember Tracie Metz, as her father recently passed away. Dedra Davis requests prayers for her mother’s recent 

health concerns. Please remember Gail Debnam in your prayers as she will soon be having a replacement surgery. Dr. 

Jeanette Headrick’s family had a tragic loss of three family members recently and prayers would be appreciated. Please  

send all celebrations and concerns to our editor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NCCAT Beginning Teacher of the Year Finalists Named 

Twenty-seven teachers from across North Carolina have been selected as finalists for the North Carolina Center 

for the Advancement of Teaching (NCCAT) 2022 Prudential NC Beginning Teacher of the Year Award in honor of 

their dedication, innovation and ability to inspire students to achieve. 

  

One of the finalists will be named the NCCAT 2022 Prudential NC Beginning Teacher of the Year. The award is 

scheduled to be presented Feb. 17, 2022, at the Bardo Center on Western Carolina University campus. 

  

NCCAT Executive Director M. Brock Womble said the 27 teachers have all gotten off to a strong start as educa-

tors and that their schools and students are the real winners. 

  

“Public school educators across our state work hard every day to make an impact on the lives of North Carolina 

students,” Womble said. “Taking time to honor excellent beginning educators across our state through the North 

Carolina Center for the Advancement of Teaching (NCCAT) 2022 Prudential NC Beginning Teacher of the Year 

program is important, as we are continually striving to elevate the teaching profession and emphasize the signifi-

cance of the work they do every day. 

  

“Congratulations to these finalists and the school districts they represent. We look forward to having them with us 

for a week of professional development and a special night to honor the teaching profession.” 

  

NCCAT provides professional development for educators from across North Carolina. With its main campus 

in Cullowhee and a second campus on Ocracoke Island, NCCAT offers programs and seminars designed to provide 

North Carolina teachers activities structured to develop renewed enthusiasm for teaching. The focus of NCCAT is 

year-round series of residential programs that incorporate the N. C. Standard Course of Study, which defines what 

students are expected to know and be able to do by the end of each school year or course. 

  

NCCAT is funded as part of the N.C. Department of Public Instruction. 

 Our Scholarship committee would like 

to give a “Shout-out” to Alpha Iota past 

grant-in-aid recipient ,  Ashlee O'Dwyer, a 

graduate of Blue Ridge Early College in 

Jackson County.  Ashlee has been named 

a finalist for the NCCAT Beginning Teach-

er of the Year!  Ashlee is teaching in Tran-

sylvania County Schools. Below is the 

Press Release from DPI. 

Celebrations and Concerns 

mailto:dedraann@gmail.com
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Our Regional Director Julia 

Keyse is inviting members 

to virtually attend  the up-

coming Region XI  Virtual 

gathering event opportunity. 

Please see the Brunch and 

Books promotional infor-

mation for details! What  
excellent books have you 

been reading and would like 

to recommend to other 

members of DKG across 

our region? 

In December, member Dorothie Johnson Willson won an award from WCU for 

Outstanding Clinical Educator. “I am so honored for this nomination.   Also one 

of the professors commented that I am referenced in the education department 

as a ‘superhost’ for always having a positive influence on upcoming educators and 

helping the students transition into the role as 

a teacher. Listening to these words from this 

professor just made my heart sing.” Dorothie 

lives in Haywood County and is a kindergarten 

teacher at Scotts Creek Elementary. Dorothie 

moved to WNC from Wilmington. She recently 

transferred her membership to Alpha Iota 

Chapter. The December meeting was her very 

first face to face meeting with us!  Welcome 

and congratulations ! 

https://www.facebook.com/dorothie.willson?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWkncjG7newiO94ApTiDfrQL0IowCwEgKkvnSJdHePwvVNnda83BDBh4bddXij3JhBiS8CxBbGJAg2Fv9_oi68E5fiM8lKkXSAS07WcN7tfWNdyubRe6m-PJJNunCJkBqvH3yr-W-OWXGV8XCUNyMdnQo4ntgI7Wt7epLT-zPSpFsrM33t2FSrLvhHlDKC8ai1Eq8BWCj
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Christmas auction highlights 

Our annual  grant-in-aid fundraising auction was man-

aged so beautifully by our Jackson county  members! 

A fabulous potato and salad bar was provided by our 

holiday hostesses as well as some delectable desserts! 

Members from across our area showed up for the ex-

citing event and donated some amazing items for the 

cause. It was so wonderful to have the auction once 

again after missing it in 2020.  

 

Despite  somewhat smaller attend-

ance than previous years, we raised 

an impressive amount of $2647.50 

for mission of the day.                     

In addition to beautiful handicrafts 

and art, notice all the baskets and 

boxes of homemade deliciousness!  

The Snoopy cookie jar was full of 

goodies as well! Members that were unable to attend sent donations 

of goods and monetary donations to go towards the grant funds. 

Thanks for your amazing contributions and support!  We hope to see 

you at our next meeting in March! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Photo Credits: Nenia Thompson Alpha Iota member 
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Greetings Alpha Iota Sisters, 

 

I am always amazed at the rejuvenation that occurs when we 

gather as a group. The positive energy that was generated at 

our December auction was wonderful! A huge thank you to 

all the people who contributed items for the auction and to 

our auctioneer, Beth Lofquist, and her helpers, Lisa Bloom 

and Tracie Metz. What fun to share time and many laughs 

together! At our December meeting our chapter received a beautiful DKG tuffet, created by 

Dorothie Willson’s mother, who is a longtime member of DKG What a wonderful gift for us to 

enjoy for years to come! ( See photo) 

I am sure that everyone is being very careful right now with the Covid 19 omicron surge. How-

ever, it looks like the larger cities are seeing a reduction in cases. Please be sure to check out 

the newsletter article on page 5 about the virtual Region XI  Brunch and Books opportunity 

next month. I’m hoping that we will be able to meet in person for the March meeting. It is al-

ways such a joy to spend time together. 
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Alpha Iota Website  

     http://alphaiotanc.weebly.com  

Kathryn Kantz 

Alpha Iota President  

Stay Safe ! 
Kathryn 

 

 

 

Like Us on Facebook  

http://alphaiotanc.weebly.com/
mailto:kkantz@jcpsmail.org
http://www.facebook.com/AlphaIotaChapterOfNCDeltaKappaGamma
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Alpha Iota Dates 
 
  2022 
  March 19 – 10 am  Andrews  
 United Methodist Church 
 
  May 14th -10 am Clay County Hinton 
 Rural Life Center 
 
 
Remember to consider inviting a deserving 
educator for membership in our chapter.  
Our Membership chair Dr. Beth Lofquist can 
answer any questions you may have.  
We typically vote on new members in March. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

International  Website:  
    www.dkg.org  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      
 

NC DKG  Website:  

 

Alpha Iota Website 

https://alphaiotanc.weebly.com 

 

mailto:bethtlofquist@gmail.com
http://www.dkg.org
https://www.ncdkg.org
https://alphaiotanc.weebly.com

